
Bhutan: 
 
The MoU with SAI Bhutan was renewed on 4 June 2020. Under the aegis of the MoU, 
SAI India has been providing logistical support for conduct of various internal training 
programmes of SAI Bhutan in our International Training Centres. Since 2001, two Officer 
Trainees of SAI Bhutan undertake training along with IA&AS officers at NAAA, Shimla.  
 
The link of the MoU is available here. 
 

https://cag.gov.in/uploads/media/SAI-Bhutan-1-20211018103050.pdf

